Southwick Community Primary School’s Reading Challenge


Southwick’s Reading Challenge starts on Monday 19th. Please bring your completed challenge sheets back to school in September or , alternatively, email: English@southwickprimary.co.uk during the Summer holidays!
[bookmark: _GoBack]I cannot wait to see who has been reading over the Summer holidays and don’t forget to keep an eye on the website for any other competitions. Good luck, have fun and stay safe. Miss Hetherington  




	I read books by 3 different authors.
	I read a newspaper article.
	I have read a book set in another country.
	I read a set of instructions for a game.
	I read a book that has been made into a film. 
	I read a story by an author I hadn’t heard of before.

	I read a joke.
	I read a non-fiction book.
	I read to a member of my family.
	I read a book with poems.
	I looked up three new words in the dictionary today.
	I read a recipe.

	I read some maths problems.
	I read a story more than 50 years old.
	I made a bookmark.
	I read about something that happened in history.
	I read a book that made me laugh or cry.
	I read before I went to sleep.




